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MEMO 

 

 
TO:   CCLS Clients 
 
FROM:   CCLS 
 
DATE: June 29, 2021 
 
SUBJECT:    CCLS – Lead testing changes 

 

 
Due to manufacturer recall, in-house lead testing will be discontinued, effective 
immediately. Date of resolution is yet to be determined.  
 
For patients that cannot wait for on-site testing to resume, a venous sample can be 
drawn and sent to Mayo for testing. Mayo test code:  LAB0234349 
 
A follow up memo will be sent out when testing can resume.  We apologize for the 
inconvenience. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please call Robin Sarner at ext. 71262 or Kristi Enerson at 
57373 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
  

  

  


